
Mid-Week Women’s Bible Study: 
“Now that Faith Has Come: A Study of Galatians” 

Wednesdays at 10:30 
February 15-May 10 

 

The Mid-week Women’s Bible Study 

will resume on Wed., February 15 at 

10:30 with a 13-week consecutive 

study entitled “Now That Faith Has 

Come – A Study of Galatians” written 

by Beth Moore and Melissa Moore. 

We are ordering books so please 

contact the group leader or the 

church office to let us know you are 

coming. 

The apostle Paul didn’t plan to go to 
Galatia.  God used a physical ailment 
to guide him there, carrying the gospel 
of the Lord Jesus Christ with him.  The 
relationship Paul would build with the 
Galatian converts – and his 
determination for the truth of the 
gospel to be preserved among them – 
led to one of the most passionate 
letters in the New Testament.  Paul 
would not sit quietly by and let those 
who had been liberated by Christ’s 
glorious gospel submit again to a yoke 
of slavery.  He would send a letter with 
the volume turned up- calling believers 
to stand firm in the truth, stay bold in 
love and walk by the Spirit.  He would 
remind them what it looked like to live 
for God’s approval rather than human 
approval.  The eternal words God 
entrusted to Paul for the churches of 
Galatia are just as needed today as 
they were when the ink was still wet 
on the ancient pages. 
 


